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21st October 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
I hope everyone is well and I thank you for your support in ensuring that the return to school since September 
has been a positive one. 
 
As you will be aware, year 11 Trial Examinations will run from:  
 

Monday 8 November - Wednesday 17 November 
 
These examinations will be conducted under formal conditions and are a very important part of our assessment 
process. They allow students the chance to prepare for, experience and gain feedback from the real-life situation 
and they also allow teachers to see exactly where students are at and what they need to improve on further. 
 
In order to better prepare our year 11 students for these trial examinations and to ensure that we catch-up with 
any lost learning due to COVID, the staff will be revising subject content during their scheduled lessons, but we 
are also offering a comprehensive revision session package for students either before or after normal school 
hours. 
 
The document sent with this letter clearly shows: 
 

 Date and time of the revision session. 
 The subject. 
 Which room/s students must go to. 
 Which examination the revision session is in preparation for. 

 
It is our expectation that students will attend the sessions if it is a subject that they are studying. Please ensure 
that you read through the document carefully and discuss it with your child so that they know which sessions 
they need to attend. Year 11 students will be given more information on examination rules/regulations and 
conditions very soon. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support and if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Graham Scott 
Head of School 
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